

## EXAM DATE CHANGE: May 15th 2022

Dear B.C. exam candidates and proctors,

To respect work hours and those celebrating Mother's Day, the exam is being moved to Sunday,

May 15<sup>th</sup> 2022. Locations and times are still be finalized. Candidates and proctors will be notified as soon as details are available. Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding.

**Candidates:** please respond to our office administrator Elizabeth Sadler (esadler@cpedcs.ca) to confirm you have received it.

**Proctors:** please confirm if you are still available to volunteer or, if you are newly available and would like to volunteer.

Geoff Powell,

**Executive Director & Registrar** 



The College of Pedorthics of Canada 386 Broadway, Suite 503 Winnipeg MB, R3C 3R6

You are receiving this email because you a member of the CPC

Preferences | Unsubscribe